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ACTION LEAD 
OFFICER/ 
MEMBER 

TIME- 
SCALE 

PROGRESS 

To speak with the City Council’s 
Project Leader, John Richards, 
on producing a document that 
would go out to consultation on 
parking/ double yellow lines on 
Riverside and on reconfiguring 
the entrance to Stourbridge 
Common 

Cllr 
Whitehead  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
11/01/18 
 
 
 
 
 
2/07/18 
 
 
 
 
22/10/18 

The end of Riverside and Stourbridge 
was now being incorporated into a 
potential resident parking zone, which 
now included Riverside, Oyster Road, 
Garlic Row, Stanley Road and 
Newmarket Road.  An informal survey 
with residents had been undertaken by 
Cllr Whitehead and the results would be 
published soon.  
The informal survey (results had shown 
that residents were in support of the 
parking zones) had been submitted to 
the County Council’s Parking Officer. A 
formal public consultation was now 
being drawn up.  
The scheme was due to go out for 
formal public consultation in November 
with a drop in meeting for residents on 
29th November.   
 

To provide an update at the 
next meeting on a potential 
campaign regarding wheelie 
bins being left out in the street 
and information leaflet 

Councillor 
Moore 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor 
Smith  
 
 
 
Councillor 
Moore 

 
11/01/18 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11/01/18 
 
 
 
 
 
12/07/18 

If bins are left out on the street this 
becomes the responsibility of the 
Executive Councillor for Streets and 
Open Spaces.  
Due to a change in regulation it was 
now more problematic for the Council to 
take action. Discussion had taken place 
regarding the use of red stickers when 
the bins were not put away. A 
campaign was being planned to 
encourage residents to be more 
thoughtful to their neighbours when 
leaving their bins out, this would take 
place after the new recycling campaign. 
 
The Enforcement Officers had been 
working with Legal to look to target 
areas where the civic action route could 
be taken on those repeat offenders who 
left their bins out which became a 
nuisance.  
 
The sticker campaign was still in the 
planning stages.  

To follow up with Officers on 
the notice issued of 
enforcement in relation to 
Walkers Garage site in 
Perowne Street  
 

Councillor 
Robertson  

11/01/18 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12/07/18 
 

A S215 had been served on the 
owners which came into effect in 
August 2017 which they had six months 
to comply. Officers would be 
undertaking a site visit in February and 
further action would be taken if 
required. 
 
Officers had received no response from 
the owner and would be seeking a 
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PROGRESS 

 
 
10/01/19 

contractor making the site safe and 
would also be looking at demolition of 
the building.  
 
No further action had yet been taken 
but Officers were still working on the 
matter.  
 

 
To arrange a Ward Walk About 
around Tiverton Way with Mrs 
Deards and Mrs Griffiths in May 
2018 and look at possible 
places for bike rakes to be 
installed. 

 
Councillor 
Moore 

 
12/07/18 

 
The ward walk about had taken 
place but the officer responsible for 
the bike racks could not attend and 
had since visited separately. A 
meeting would be arranged with the 
officer to discuss this further.  

Would liaise with officers what 
action could be taken regarding 
ball games being played when 
the signs in the area stated no 
ball games.  

Councillor 
Moore 

12/07/18  

To send a letter to the Chief 
Constable and the Police and 
Crime Commissioner outlining 
the Committee’s concerns of 
drug taking on Romsey Rec. 

Councillor  
Barnett 

04/04/19  

To contact the Police to request 
additional patrols at certain time 
of the day along Wadloes Road 
(specific times had been 
passed on by residents to 
Councillor Whitehead). 

Councillor 
Whitehead  

04/14/19  

To ask Councillor Crawford to 
investigate the size of the 
parking spaces which been 
marked out along the Ancaster 
Way. It had been reported that 
there was not enough space in 
the allocated disabled bay to 
park to allow a wheelchair user 
to exit the vehicle.  

Councillor 
Barnett 

04/04/19  
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